
City of Milford, Connecticut 
 

TO:  Planning & Zoning Board Members 
 
FROM: Phyllis Leggett, Board Clerk 
 
DATE: February 1, 2011 
 
SUBJECT: NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
  PLANNING AND ZONING BOARD 
 
 
 
 
Due to inclement weather conditions, the Planning & Zoning Board will  

NOT hold its scheduled meeting tonight at 7:30 p.m. in the City Hall 

Auditorium  

located at 110 River Street. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: City Clerk 
 Office of the Mayor and Board of Aldermen 

Planning and Zoning Board 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


